
 

 

11th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Summer Themed Celebration Lunch 
*Nursery, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6* 

 
 
We will be holding a summer themed celebration lunch on Thursday 20th May. On this day children will have the 

option to have a school dinner, which will consist of hot dogs and fries (halal, veggie and vegan options available), 

served with corn on the cob, followed by a choc ice for pudding. The cost of this lunch for children in Nursery, Year 

3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will be £2.40 (unless your child is entitled to Free School Meals).  

 

If your child usually has a packed lunch and would like to have a special themed lunch on this day, please log onto 

Parent Pay and consent selecting the ‘Summer Themed Lunch’ and ticking the consent box. There is a deadline of 

Monday 17th May at the latest to place your order. Please note that this deadline is for ordering purposes. 

 

If your child is already on school dinners, you do not need to do anything- they will automatically be given a 

themed lunch on the day. 

 

Important – Please make sure you inform school of any allergies and dietary requirements if your 

child does not usually have a school dinner. 

 

This celebration lunch is a termly event in the Oswald Road calendar, as a showcase of the fantastic catering we 

offer in-house.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

Craig Taylor 

School Business Manager 

 
 


